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Removing vote by mail is shortsighted.  People living in our larger & rural counties 

will be disproportionately impacted, especially considering the "1 per county" voting 

location provision.  Elderly residents on social security & people without 

transportation will potentially be deprived of their voting rights due to not being 

wealthy enough to live in areas with good public transportation.  There are so many 

ways this bill can go wrong & remove the rights or Oregon's citizens to cast their 

ballots.  Vote NO on SB210. 


